From: Elizabeth Mc Chesney <emcchesn@chipublib.org>
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2016 8:42 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: World Wide Orphans Event 

 

Hi Steve:  I am just back from New York where I attended the World Wide Orphans gala event where CPL was honored.  I accepted the Community Builders Award from them and gave a speech.  All expenses including airfare, ground transportation and hotel were paid for by the CPL Foundation.  My admission to the event was comped by World Wide Orphans since I was receiving the award. 
 

Many thanks.  It was a lovely event and very touching.  I’m so glad Chicago got recognized!

 

Best,

Liz

 

Elizabeth McChesney | System Wide Children’s Services Director

Chicago Public Library | 400 South State Street |Chicago IL 60605

